Council of Chancellors and Administrative Efficiencies Reports – UM


The Council of Chancellors and Vice President Ryan Rapp will present the final versions of the Council of Chancellors and Administrative Efficiencies reports. 

These final reports include revisions made after considering feedback sought through November 27 from the university community. The President and Chancellors received comments on the reports through email, about 20 emails total. 

These documents, with the revisions highlighted in yellow, were posted online Thursday, Dec. 3 for public review. One of the main additions to the Council of Chancellors report is a new section fleshing out how the Council plans to manage potential conflicts of interest.  There were no changes made to the Administrative Efficiencies report. 

The Council appreciates the input and engagement in this process.  As this leadership model is still evolving, the President and the Chancellors look forward to continued contributions of all stakeholders.  






No. 1



Recommended Action – Council of Chancellors and Administrative Efficiencies Reports, UM


	It was recommended by University of Missouri President Mun Y. Choi, UMKC Chancellor Mauli Agrawal, Missouri S&T Chancellor Mohammad Dehghani, UMSL Chancellor Kristin Sobolik and Vice President Ryan Rapp, moved by Curator _______________, seconded by Curator _______________, that 

The Council of Chancellors and Administrative Efficiencies Reports be approved as presented on December 6, 2020 and as final documents. 


Roll call vote:						YES	     	      NO

Curator Brncic
Curator Chatman
Curator Graham
Curator Hoberock
            Curator Layman
	Curator Snowden
Curator Steelman
Curator Wenneker
Curator Williams

  	The motion___________________________.

December 6, 2020
	OPEN – GB – 1-1

